
IMPORTANT DATES 
 
• June 16 — Father’s Day 

 

• June 20 — Senior Adults Trip 10:00 am 

     Celebrate Recovery 6:30 pm 

 

• June 22 — Parents Night Out 5-9 pm 

 

• June 23 — Board Meeting 4:30 pm 

 

• July 1-5 — Youth Camp  

 

• July 10-13 & 15-19 — Kids Camp 

 

• July 21-25 — Vacation Bible School 
 

ADULT SUNDAY SCHOOL 
 

The “To Be Continued” Adult Sunday school class has just finished 
the Book of James.  This Sunday, we will begin the verse by verse 
teaching of the Book of Daniel.  Please join us as we unravel these 
verses together.  We meet in the last classroom on the right of the 
Sunday school hall and begin at 10:15.  We hope to see you there! 

 
PARENTS NIGHT OUT 

 

Our Kids Ministry will host a Parents Night Out this Saturday evening 
from 5:00-9:00 pm.  Parents are invited to enjoy a night out and let 
us handle the child care!  This is open to all rising Kindergarteners 
through 5th graders.  The cost is $25 for the first child and $15 for 
each additional child in a family.  All proceeds will go towards BGMC.  
Please use the link on the church website to register.  See Al & Anna 
Dawkins for more info.  

 
VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 

 

Our Mpact & Royal Rangers themed VBS will be held July 21-25.  
We are seeking volunteers to help in the kitchen, help with registra-
tion, and assist in age-specific classes.  A sign-up sheet is at the 
Welcome Center.  See Al & Anna Dawkins, Natalie Pullen or Jason 
LeRoy for more information.  

 
 

 
 
 
 

Offering boxes are located inside the sanctuary  
on the wall beside the entrance/exit doors.  

Rev. Lanis Lewis · Rev. Terry Bonds 
Rev. Mike Taylor 

328 May Avenue · P.O. Box 457 · Lincolnton, GA  30817 
www.firstagl.org · 706-359-7237 · office@firstagl.org  

  
 
 
 
 

June 16, 2024 
 

Welcome to First Assembly of God.  We are so glad to have you! 
Please stop by the Welcome Center.  We have a gift for you. 

 
HAPPY FATHER’S DAY 

 

We encourage you to take advantage of the Photo Booth  
set up in the foyer this Sunday.  

 
30TH ANNIVERSARY 

 

This Father’s Day is also special in that it marks the 30th year the 
Bonds family has served at First Assembly in some capacity of 
leadership.  Pastor Terry served as Minister of Music and Assistant 
Pastor for six and a half years and Senior Co-Pastor for the past 
twenty-three and a half years.  We celebrate his and Joy’s faithful-
ness to this church and thank God for His ordering of their steps 
to First Assembly.  We are grateful for their leadership, their love 
and compassion shown to the members and friends of this com-
munity and we look forward to what God has in store for them 
and us in the future.  Thank you, Pastor Terry and Joy, for your 
faithfulness in answering God’s call.  

 
BIRTH ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

Congratulations to Michelle Ashmore on the birth of her grandson, 
Ashtridge “Ridge” Edan Reed, born to Victoria Reed on Thursday, 
June 13th.  Please pray for Ridge.  He is in CICU at Emory and will 
have major surgery this week. 
 

SENIORS MINISTRY 
 

The Senior Adults will go on a History and Nature Tour of the   
Augusta Canal this Thursday, June 20th leaving the church at 
10:00 am.  The cost is $12.00 each.  We will get lunch after the 
tour. Please sign-up at the Welcome Center and pay in the church 
offering, online or give cash to Robin Snider.  Mark your check or 
envelope appropriately. 
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